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TTC’s Green Bus Program: Final Results of TTC’s Head-to-
Head eBus Evaluation  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Receive for information the results of the TTC’s eBus Head-to-Head Evaluation as 
outlined in this report; and 
 

2. Delegate authority to the TTC Chief Executive Officer to: 
 

a. Enter into contribution agreement(s), where required, with government partners to 
receive any net new funding / financing for the TTC’s Green Bus program; and 
 

b. Subject to commitment of matching funds from provincial and/or federal government 
partners, amend existing and pending contract(s) to increase the eBus procurement 
quantity and associated infrastructure works in proportion to the additional funds 
committed. 

 


